
 

 

 

 

 

Week Ending 11th December 2020 

Hello and welcome to our blog. 

We have been continuing our fun learning journey in the 

Daffodil class.  

In our English lessons the children have been learning about 

writing instructions; it has been lots of fun looking at the 

different styles of instructions for games.  

In maths the children have been working hard studying 

multiplication and division. 

The children have worked very hard to practise and perform 

their worship assembly about the Christian Value of Hope, 

we are looking forward to sharing the performance on the 

website this week.  

We thank God for bringing the children together to enjoy 

their learning. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Bond and Mr Clarke 

 


